



TRUCK DRIVERS / FLEET OPERATORS : You move the economy, and your voices need to be heard when decision makers consider infrastructure improvements and highway safety.

Over the next several weeks, the Canadian Trucking Alliance is asking professional truck drivers and fleets to provide their thoughts an input on improving road and truck safety along Canadian highways.

The survey will only take a few minutes. The results will help inform and develop solutions that will improve highway and truck driver safety where it's needed in your region and throughout Canada.

No personal, contact, or company information will be collected at any point throughout this survey.

You can take the survey in English or French using the following QR code:

